
 

 

                                                                

 

‘Pride in learning together’ 

 
 

Friday 27th January 2023 

    
 

 

  

 

  

 

        

        
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for the week beginning16.01.23 

Y2F 99.29% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Rec M 99% Expected Attendance 

Y6Ke 98% Expected Attendance 

Y3M, Y3K, Y4H, Y5D 97% Expected Attendance 

Y2M 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1C, Y1D, Y6Ki 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y5C 90% Risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates – Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery RecP RecM Y1C Y1D Y2F Y2M 

Ted Darcie-Mae Ella Wiktoria Noah Ava Cole 

Rosie Charlie Lewis Wan Kiu Ava Max Selina  

Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6Ki 

Sienna Orla Layton Jessica Billy Archie  Willow 

Mathews Juan Harry Soreya Jaiden Dylan Leo 

Diary Dates  

 

• 01.02.23 – Industrial Action 

• 03.02.23 – NSPCC Number Day 

• 06 – 10.02.23 – Children’s Mental Health Week 

• 07.02.23 – Safer Internet Day 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

• 06.03.23-09.03.23 – Book Fair 

• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 

• 17.4.23 – Return to School 

• 01.05.23 – May Day (school closed) 

• 08.05.23 – Coronation Day (School Closed) 

• 27.05.23 – 04.06.23 – Half Term 

• 30.06.23 – INSET – School Closed 

• 03.07.23 – INSET - School Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a busy week with Y3M 

starting their swimming lessons and Year 1 

having fun on balance bikes. Year 6 have 

also been working on possible fund-raising 

ideas to support their residential and prom 

which will be taking place later in the 

year. Next week we are celebrating the 

NSPCC Number day (Mr Casey will be 

sharing more about this on Dojo). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcing 'Listen Up, Speak Up' 

The NSPCC has unveiled their new  

‘Listen Up, Speak Up’ campaign, aimed 

at giving adults practical advice, about 

how to address concerns about a child.  

 

The new NSPCC campaign, is designed for these 

situations, and I hope you’ll find it useful. If interested 

please follow the link below:  
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/about-us/news-opinion/2023/listen-

up-speak-up-campaign-provides-training-to-spot-and-report-

abuse/ 

 

  

Coffee Morning 

Mrs Denovan will be holding a  

coffee morning on Thursday 9th  

February. She would love you to 

call in and have a coffee or tea with a piece 

of cake. 

 

Mrs Denovan will supply everything (with the 

help of staff); so, don’t worry about bringing 

any money as it is not a fund-raising event.  

She just wants to offer you the opportunity to 

have a sit down in a warm room and a chat. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Table Top Sale 

A lot of you were really up for the  

Spring Table Top sale idea. Sadly,  

I have only received a couple of 

Bags so far. 

 

We still have time for you to have a look to see if 

you have anything you would like to donate, so I 

am including this message in this week’s newsletter 

as a reminder (I will also be asking staff). 

 

We would like any children’s toys, books (including 

adult books), bric-a-brac and stationary. Also, if 

there are any avid gardeners who could donate 

small plants, we could also sell these. 
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